February 28, 2020
East Japan Railway Company

Notification of Postponement of the Takanawa Gateway Fest

The Takanawa Gateway Fest, which was scheduled to commence on March 19, 2020, has been postponed
for the foreseeable future in order to prevent the spread of the novel coronavirus disease (COVID-19).

Further details on the event schedule will be provided in due course via our website and other means.

For customers with advance reservations, please note that all reservations have been cancelled.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.

(For reference) Overview of the Takanawa Gateway Fest
[Event name] Takanawa Gateway Fest

[Event period] From March 19, 2020 to September 6 (172 days)
[Event location] Special site in front of Takanawa Gateway Station
[Website] https://www.takanawa-gateway-fest.com/
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